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2016 CATHOLIC CHARITIES APPEAL 
 

 On the weekend of May 14-15 throughout 
the Archdiocese, an “In-Pew” Appeal for Catholic 
Charities is taking place in all parishes.  Many of 
you have responded to this Appeal by mail.  If you 
have not yet contributed in this year’s Appeal and 
would like to do so, please take a pledge card 
available on the table in the back of the church.  
Your generosity supports many organizations 
sponsored by Catholic Charities. 

 

PEACE AND JUSTICE 
 

 The Peace and Justice Committee will meet 
on Tuesday, May 17 at 7:30 p.m. at St. Thomas of 
Villanova Parish Center in Rosemont. 
 

OMGC YOUTH GROUP 
TRIP TO PHILLIES 

 

 All OMGC Youth, grades 6-12, are invited to 
join us at the Phillies Game on Sunday, May 22.  
Game will begin at 1:10pm.  Tickets will cost $25.  
Please contact Karen at kcarey@omgcparish.net if 
you are interested in attending.  We will leave 
OMGC at 11:30am.  Phillies are playing the Braves! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OMGC SUMMER CAMPS 
 

 Our Mother of Good Counsel will hold two 
summer camps this year.  Our first Camp will be 
held beginning on August 15.  This will be our usual 
Vacation Bible Camp for children ages 4 through 10.  
Please watch for more information next week. 
 Our second week of camp will be held for 
students entering grades 2 through 5, beginning the 
week of August 22.  This camp will be exploring the 
works of Mercy as we celebrate this Jubilee Year of 
Mercy in our church.  We will be talking about, 
participating in, and celebrating the Spiritual and 
Corporal Works of Mercy.  Please watch the bulletin 
for more information next week. 

FIRST SUNDAY LITURGY – JUNE 5, 
2016 

 

 Join us for our final First Sunday Liturgy on 
June 5.  Following the liturgy, we will celebrate the 
year with a barbecue on the rectory lawn, including a 
moon bounce, water slide, games, food, prizes and 
fun!  Please help us out by signing up using this link.  
To signup, go to: 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/5080D4EA5AE22A57
-first7. 
 

THANK YOU 
 

 Thank you to our wonderful catechists who 
led these children in their faith development this 
year.  Thank you to:  Mikki Boyle, Sara Boyes, 
Maryann Gallagher, Danica Campanale, Megan 
Carey, Amy and Matt Wroblewski and Erin Dries.  
It was a wonderful year filled with learning and 
love!  Join us on June 5 for our final First Sunday 
Celebration of the school year!  11:15 Mass, 
followed by BBQ and bounce house, water slide, 
games and awards.  

PARISH COUNCIL CONTACT 
 

   If there is anything you would like to bring 
to the attention of the Council by way of ideas, 
suggestions or concerns, please call Dominic 
DiMartino at 610-525-6442. 
 

HELP WANTED: PART-TIME COOK 
 

 Part-time experienced cook needed for St. 
Raphaela Center, 616 Coopertown Road in 
Haverford.  Flexible hours, Lunch and Dinner meal 
prep.  Assist with menu prep.  Call Sr. Lyan at 610-
642-5715 to schedule an interview. 
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BREAD FOR THE WORLD 
2016 Offering of Letters 

Theme: Survive and Thrive 
 

 Please plan to take a few minutes after Mass 
on the weekend of June 4/5 to join other 
Parishioners in preparing letters to our Senators in 
support of the 2016 Bread for the World (BFW) 
Offering of Letters campaign.  The campaign will 
focus on ensuring US funding for programs that 
improve nutrition and health of mothers and 
children, key to ending chronic hunger.  The funding 
will also improve productivity of small farmers 
(nearly half are women) which will help them to 
deal with challenges they face in producing their 
own food. 
 Tackling hunger and poverty in Zambia 
requires dealing with HIV and AIDS as well.  AIDS 
is the leading cause of death for African teens 
meaning they were likely HIV positive as very 
young children.  The connection between nutrition 
and health is becoming more understood in countries 
like the US and in developing countries like Zambia.  
At St. Francis, a Church-related mission hospital in 
eastern Zambia, nutrition and treatment for HIV 
already go hand-in-hand.  At 7:30 each morning, one 
wing of the hospital is already full of adults and 
children.  A staff person leads a workshop on eating 
well for the first group arriving one day.  Colin 
MWale, a 6-year-old boy who is HIV positive and 
his mother, Felistas Miti Mwale, are in the group.  A 
nurse takes a medical history and checks Colin’s 
physical and mental development.  Another staffer 
speaks to Felistas about what they eat at home and 
specific advice is given on important nutrition 
changes needed. 
 Your letters in these BFW campaigns are 
effective.  This social justice/advocacy effort in 
combination with charitable works is what Jesus 
asks us to do in following him.  More information 
about programs supported will appear in future 
bulletins.  Details about the actual letter writing 
process on the weekend of June 4/5 will be included, 
but in general we will follow the same process as 
used the last few years.  Visit BFW’s website, 
Bread.org to learn more. 
 

JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 
December 8, 2015-November 20, 2016 

 

 Announcing the Jubilee Year of Mercy, Pope 
Francis challenged us to proclaim God’s mercy “to 
everyone without exception…again and again, with 
new enthusiasm and renewed pastoral action.”  
Pentecost proclaims that the door locked for fifty 
days is thrown open at last.  No longer closed in on 
itself, the community speaks to crowds from 
different backgrounds, distant lands, exotic 
languages.  Everyone hears their native language.  
The Spirit does not restore Babel’s uniformity, but 
forges unity-in-diversity of language, race, 
nationality  -embracing all without exception.  
During this Jubilee Year of Mercy, Pentecost’s Spirit 
summons us afresh from mediocrity and isolation to 
share God’s mercy with the world.  “This is our 
mission!” Francis exclaims.  We are “given the gift 
of the ‘tongue’ of the Gospel and the ‘fire’ of the 
Holy Spirit, so that while we proclaim Jesus risen, 
living and present in our midst, we may warm…the 
heart of the peoples, drawing near to Him, the way, 
the truth, and the life.” 
Peter Scagnelli, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 
 

TEACHING POSITION AVAILABLE 
 

 Merion Mercy Academy, an independent, all 
girls Catholic High School sponsored by the Sisters 
of Mercy, has an opening for a full-time teaching 
position in the English department for the 2016 – 
2017 school year. 
 Qualified applicants with an English degree 
and secondary certification are asked to submit a 
cover letter and resume by Monday, May 16th.  
Experienced preferred.  Send to: 
 

Mary Ann Danovich 
Vice Principal for Academic Affairs 

Merion Mercy Academy 
511 Montgomery Avenue 
Merion Station, PA 19066 

Or email:  madanovich@merion-mercy.com. 
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IHM NUN RUN 
 

 Join us on June 4th for the IHM Nun Run, a 
5K run/walk at Villa Maria House of Studies, 
Immaculata, PA which is across the street from 
Immaculata University.  Start time is 8:30 am.  
Proceeds benefit Camilla Hall, the retirement home 
for the aged and infirmed Sisters of IHM.  Donations 
are $30 for individual and $15 for a child 12 years 
o l d  a n d  u n d e r .   R e g i s t e r  o n l i n e : 
www.ihmnunrun.org.  May 27th is the last day to 
register.  No race day registrations. 

 

RN, LPN, CNA 
Pool positions available/all shifts 

 

 A small retirement community of religious 
sisters is looking for an RN, LPN with three (3) 
years LTC experience, and a CNA with one (1) year 
experience necessary with emphasis person-centered 
care.  Please send resume via:  e-mail: 
jtoddhrdept@gmail.com,  Fax: 610-525-7752 or 
Telephone: 610-525-9900, ext. 656. EOE. 
 

 
 
 

CHARISMATIC RETREAT 
 

 Malvern Retreat House will hold a dynamic 
weekend retreat on June 10-12 for those involved 
with Catholic Charismatic Renewal and anyone who 
wants to learn more about the Holy Spirit.  Catholic 
Charismatic Renewal will be celebrating its 50th 
anniversary in 2017.  This retreat will help everyone 
to prepare for the upcoming Jubilee.  The retreat will 
be directed by Fr. Bob Hogan, BBD, who is an 
international speaker and the co-founder of the 
Charismatic and Marian Religious Community, the 
Brothers of the Beloved Disciple.  Fr. Bob has 
served on the National Service Committee for 
Catholic Charismatic Renewal and he is the author 
of a book released this year titled, Celebrating a 
Charismatic Jubilee.  The retreat will include a 
special healing/transformation/empowerment service 
led by Fr. Bob.  To register, please visit 
www.malvernretreat.com/register or call 610-644-
0400 for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SUNDAY, MAY 15   PENTECOST SUNDAY 

 

7:30 JOSEPH (OATES) CRERAND 
9:30 OUR MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 PARISHIONERS 
11:15 MARGARET MC FADDEN 
 

MONDAY, MAY 16 
 

6:30 FATHER DENNY 
8:00 FRANCIS L. VAN DUSEN 
 (104TH BIRTHDAY) 
 

TUESDAY, MAY 17 
 

6:30 THERESA ENECHUKWU 
8:00 JOHN PHILLIPS, JR. 
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 18 
 

6:30 KITTY MC CORMICK 
8:00 GEORGE RADAN 
 

THURSDAY, MAY 19 
 

6:30 MR. AND MRS. JAMES J. WHITE, 3RD 
8:00 CLARENCE MC KENZIEL LEWIS 
 (37TH ANNIVERSARY) 
 

FRIDAY, MAY 20 
 

6:30 FATHER DENNY 
8:00 RAYMOND J. MURPHY 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 21 
 

8:00 SEAN QUINN 
 

SUNDAY, MAY 22 
 

7:30 SARITA PEREIRA 
9:30 OUR MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 PARISHIONERS 
11:15 JOHN HURLEY 


